
TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 22nd. JUNE, 2006

 RECORD OF MEETING 

· Changes to Committee composition. Zara Hyde Peters takes over from Adam Walker following changes in their Executive Director roles. Maggie Still has taken over new roles and responsibilities within UKA such that she is no longer on the committee and UKA are pleased to welcome Sue McKiernan as a new member. Roger Simons currently chairs the committee.
· Technical Officials Conference. The committee discussed the feed back from the Conference held on Sunday, 9th. April noting that there was some need for change of content, including getting feedback from athletes as to their perceptions of officials and giving greater emphasis to those officials involved in endurance events. It was agreed that it was important to establish an early date for the next Conference, probably April 2007 at the same venue as in 2006.
· Pass and Licence :- Liz Patrick to follow up on Officials who have not yet signed up to a “Pass and Licence”
· Education and Training:- The meeting endorsed the development of the emerging structure of the Level 3 course and the education and training programme that is being developed to support this. This will be put to UKA Board for formal sign-off with the courses to be piloted this November. This course will incorporate Photo Finish as a separate discipline.

· Assessment process:-Following review from the Indoor trials assessments will continue to be trialled during summer season with a view to having a finalised system for 2007.

· Upgrading and time restraints:- It was agreed that we should work towards Upgrading being based on competence to do a job and not just time spent at a particular level. This would be dependant on the assessment process being completed such that there would be no change in 2006 but by 2008 upgrading would reflect competence in conjunction with experience gained. The process to be developed during this year.

· Multi Disciplinary Officials:- It was agreed that the Education and Training Group would look into providing multidisciplinary officials at higher levels. In that connection the new concept of appointing NTD’s for televised matches was welcomed and the first two reports submitted by Sue Mckiernan and Moira Gallagher were found to be most useful and well received. One of their recommendations that the Competition Director, Technical Director and Meeting Manager should be “shadowed” in their roles was agreed and is being put in place.

· Recruitment for 2012:-It was agreed that UKA should approach Senior athletes competing in the European Trials in July offering them the possibility of officiating in 2012 Games if they commit to training as officials and gain experience between now and then.

· Health & Safety matters. It was noted that accidents had decreased during 2006 compared the previous year. It was confirmed that it is the responsibility of the Meeting Organisor to report any accidents to UKA and not leave this to Stadium staff.

· European Indoor 2007-Officials appointments.-All those appointed have been notified. The website will list those appointed and accepted, in the next few days. The event timetable for the three days has been signed off by EAA, EBC, BBC and Birmingham City Council.

· Newsletter:- The next newsletter to be sent out at the beginning of July 2006
· Gun Legislation:- Alan Bell, representing UKA, reported that the Home Office had accepted UKA’s proposals in respect of gun legislation. A paper setting out the agreements reached will be sent out to starters early July.

· Keith Davies has moved:- Those wishing to contact Keith Davies should note that he has moved house to 39, Bushwood, London, E11 3BW-telephone number 0208 532 9297. E-mail remains unaltered.

· Next meeting: - To take place on Tuesday, 19th. September, 2006.
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